
   

 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE 
 

Members of the Board of Directors will be  
attending an appreciation luncheon for the 

Palomar Health Volunteers 
which will be held as noted below: 

 

THURSDAY, APRIL 20, 2023 

1:00 PM – 3:00PM 
The luncheon will be held at 

Palomar Medical Center Escondido 

3rd Floor Patio 
2185 Citracado Parkway, Escondido, CA. 92029 

 

 
If you have any questions, please call 760.740.6375. 

 
 
 

DATED: March 29, 2023 

 

Carla Albright, Committee Assistant 

for Linda Greer, Chair 
Palomar Health Board of Directors 

            
Posted 

Wednesday 
March 29, 2023 
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